
 

 

 1st October 2020 

 

 

Dear Members and Supporters of Trust Music, 

 

We hope that you are keeping safe and well. 

We want to update you on the opening of the Trust Music Studio. As you will know, our first 

consideration will always be the safety and wellbeing of all our visitors. With this in mind, 

the Trustees will only open the Studio when they feel it is safe to do so. When we have a 

date for the reopening we will be in touch again to let you know. 

In the meantime, most of our Studio Sessions are available as Zoom Sessions with the same 

Session tutors, and we have put together an online Zoom timetable. 

Should you have any questions or want to contact us, please email on 

ask@trustmusic.org.uk and we will be only too pleased to help. Please also do check our 

website www.trustmusic.co.uk or follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with Trust 

Music. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our charity. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Studio in the near future. 

 

Very best wishes, 

Caroline Bradshaw 

Studio Manager 

Trust Music 
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